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Perth Town Council Change in Mayoral Duties 
 
Perth, Ontario – While Mayor Judy Brown focuses on her health, Deputy Mayor Ed 
McPherson will temporarily assume all mayoral communication responsibilities, including 
public statements, interviews, correspondence, and external meetings. 

Further updates will be provided as necessary. 
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For more information, contact: 
Michael Touw, Chief Administrative Officer 
80 Gore St. E. 
Perth, Ontario K7H 1H9 
Phone: 613-267-3311 ext. 2224 
Email: cao@perth.ca  
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